
Special Council Meeting  

                                  July 13, 2015 

 

Councilman Robert Smith called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.  

 

Flag Salute. 

 

Roll Call:  Present  –  Carberry, Pendergast, Rylak, Smith, Sosidka 

     Absent -    Dineen, Mayor Kovach      

 

STATEMENT OF ADEQUATE NOTICE:  

Mr. Smith read the following statement:  “Adequate notice of this meeting has been provided, indicating 

the time and place of the meeting and the proposed agenda, which notice was posted, made available to 

newspapers, and filed with the Clerk of the Town of Clinton in accordance with Section 3(d) of Chapter 

231 of the Public Laws of 1975.” 

 

SPECIAL EVENT APPLICATIN – HUNTERDON ART MUSEUM 
The Hunterdon Art Museum submitted a special event application to be held on September 19, 2015 

called “Art Party 2015”.  All appropriate comments have been submitted at this time.  Chief Brett Matheis 

signed off on it with one comment on the application that the Hunterdon Art Museum must hire one off 

duty officer to control/man the event. Mr. Rylak said as of today the application is complete. The last time 

the application was submitted it was not complete with all the appropriate signatures.  Since discussion 

was opened up Mr. Pendergast stated the reason why the Town and the Art Museum worked together to 

build a large patio was so they would not have to impact the Town.  Mr. Pendergast said we are finding it 

out now that every event is impacting the Town and the traffic in some way.  This is not how it worked in 

the past and it should not be that way. Mr. Pendergast stated he is not in favor of this request. 

 

A motion was made by Mr. Carberry, seconded by Mr. Rylak, to grant the request.   

 

Votes Ayes - 4 

Vote  Nay – 1 (Pendergast) 

Motion carried 

 

OTHER COMMENTS 
1.  Mr. Carberry wanted to notify the council that Mr. Frank Gallagher will be coming in to request 

clarification of the Landlord/Tenant form.  Mr. Carberry read the ordinance and it is a little ambiguous. 

 

2.  Mr. Rylak asked Mr. Smith, chairman for buildings and grounds, why the veteran’s memorial sign was 

down in front of the municipal building.  Mr. Smith responded saying the annual maintenance is being 

done on the sign. 

  

3. Mr. Smith stated the approval for the June 23, 2015 council meeting minutes will be held over to the 

next council meeting scheduled for July 28, 2015. 

 

APPROVAL OF STANDBY AND OVERTIME 
A motion was made by Mr. Pendergast, seconded by Mr. Rylak, to approve the standby and overtime pay 

attached to these minutes for June 19, 2015 through July 2, 2015. 

 

ROLL CALL:  Ayes:  Carberry, Pendergast, Rylak, Smith, Sosidka 

 

Vote all ayes 

Motion carried  
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PAYMENT OF BILLS 

A motion was made by Mr. Carberry, seconded by Ms. Sosidka to approve the voucher list attached to 

these minutes.   

 

ROLL CALL:  –  Ayes: Carberry, Pendergast, Rylak, Smith, Sosidka 

 

                        Vote all ayes 

Motion carried 
 
 
      
ADJOURNMENT:  There being no further business, a motion was made by Mr. Rylak, seconded by Mr.  

Carberry to adjourn the meeting at 8:39 A.M.          

       

  Vote all ayes 

                                                                                Motion carried 

 

 

 

 

 

     ___________________________________  

Nancy A. Burgess, Deputy Clerk   

 

 

  

_____________________________________ 

Councilman Robert Smith   


